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Calendar 

Playgroup at school every Monday 10am to midday 
Please come along. All welcome. 

**Lunch warm ups, toasting and noodles. Every Tuesday and Thursday** 

Term 4 

Wednesday, November 19 NO School Council Meeting   

Thursday, November 20 School disco 

Wednesday, November 26 School Council Meeting  7.00pm 

Thursday, November 27 Grade 6 sleepover at school 

Wednesday, December 10 
Swan Hill College Parents/students BBQ Information 
evening 6pm 

Thursday, December 11 School Concert and Presentation Evening 

Thursday and Friday, December 11 
and 12 

Prep 2015 Orientataion Days 
Year 7 Swan Hill College Orientation Days 

Friday, December 12 McKillop Transition Day (I think) 

Tuesday, December 16 Grade 6 Dinner 

Friday, December 19 Last day of term 2.20 pm finish 

Start of term 1, 2015    Thursday, January 29 

The newsletter can also be viewed on our website 
http://www.beverfordps.vic.edu.au/newsletter.html 

  
 

 

Remembrance Day 
 
Macey with Swan Hill RSL 
President Barry Townley after 
receiving her award for ‘academic 
effort and determination’. 
Macy laid a wreath on behalf of 
the school at The Cenotah 
previous to the awards. 
 
Well done to Macey and 
congratulations. 

 
 



 
 

 

Cluster 
Disco 

Beverford School invites students from Ultima, Woorinen, 
Nyah, Lake Boga and Piangil schools to Beverford’s 

Annual School Disco. 

Thursday, November 20 

6.30 pm to 9.00 pm 

Beverford School Hall 

$2 entry per student 

Food avaialable for sale 

Hot dog $ 2 

Party pie 50c 

Soft drink $2 

Parents are welcome to stay. 

Tea, coffee and supper provided. 

There will be a great sound system and 
lighting as well as a great DJ.  

 



 

 

 
 
 

Mowing Roster 

October 18 Rohan Shadbolt December 8 Darren Noles 

November 1 Caffrey Family December 22 Shane Barker 

November 15 Cornish Family January 5 Deon Steicke 

November 29 Rob McKay January 19 Tim Van Liessum 

Once again thanks to all parents who have been mowing…..don’t see you doing it but it is much appreciated. 

  


